MUNDY ROAD ELEMENTARY PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

NEWS FOR FAMILIES

October 2009
3rd Annual Kids Christmas Holiday Market  

Mundy Road Elementary is happy to be hosting our 3rd annual 
“RE-NEW and RE-USE” Christmas Holiday Market on Thursday

December 3rd 2009 during school hours and plans will be made 

to ensure all classes get to visit the market, including both

Kindergarten classes.

This event is a fun, affordable way for our children to shop for 
the special people in their lives. All the items for sale at the market 
are donated by our school community. So PLEASE start gathering 
your items to donate now.…don’t forget to check under your bed 
or in the closets for those hidden treasures. Please plan to deliver 

your donations to the school on Friday November 27th or Monday
November 30th 2009.
As in previous years all proceeds of the Christmas Holiday Market 

go directly to a Coquitlam Family the Mundy Road Staff and 
interested parents will be sponsoring this Christmas.

Contact Ingrid or Evelyn to let us know when you can help prepare 

for the market (Nov 27th onward),  or on the day of the market. 

3 parents or more per classroom are needed to ensure all children 

Are able to bring home wrapped gifts.

Ingrid 936-2611 davitt@telus.net 
Evelyn 931-9158 mikeeve@shaw.ca 
Blanket/Clothing Donations for the Homeless 

Dear Mundy Road Families:

I work for the Downtown Community Health Clinic run by Vancouver Coastal. 
We are located on Princess and Powell Street, right in the heart of the 
Downtown Eastside. Our clinic has doctors, nurses, a TB clinic, lab, HIV clinic, 
Hep B clinic, community workers, counseling, dieticians, pharmacy, home 
support and more all within our space. One other way we help is to gather 
donations at our clinic, sort through them and give them directly to people who 
come in off the street. The Clinic is an amazing place run by amazing people, 
and donations are greatly appreciated. RIGHT NOW I am collecting seasonally 
appropriate ADULT MEN’S AND LADIES’ clothing items; jackets or coats, socks, 
pants, shirts, toques, gloves, shoes and also blankets. The items must be clean. 
Decent shoes and socks are essential to homeless people, once the feet get wet 
the body can't get warm. Any help would be greatly appreciated. We have just 
handed out our last coat and the shelters do not open until November. 
The nights are getter colder. 
Bring CLEAN donations of clothing, shoes and blankets to the School Office or my 
home in plastic bags labeled “Clothing Donations” :

If you drop off at the school please email Ingrid Davitt davit@telus.net so 
she can arrange prompt pick up
If you drop off at my home , 1950 Edgewood Ave, please leave the bags in 
the driveway beside the chimney under the eaves.  
Note: Donations are needed year ‘round but MUST be seasonally appropriate as we 
do not have anywhere to store out of season items. 
Thank you,










Chritine Shovar cshovar@shw.ca 
Questions? Evelyn mikeeve@shaw.ca,  Ingrid davitt@telus.net 
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Parent Education Opportunity 


Cybersafe


� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://mail.google.com/mail/?name=d33be9805ff33117.jpg&attid=0.1&disp=vahi&view=att&th=1246d6cabb868642" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���The Burnaby Online PAC and Virtual School Society (VSS) are pleased to present CyberSafe with Steve Dotto – Protect your kids in cyberspace.  


Steve Dotto, computer guru and host of the long-running, nationally broadcast television show, Dotto Tech, will demonstrate how kids use the Internet and will explain the responsibilities of being an effective parent in the Digital Age. Steve will cover topics such as:  Camera phones / Online chats / Facebook / My Space / Nexopia / Parental  controls / Passwords / Resources / Shorthand SMS / Wireless networking 


*All audience members will receive a free copy of Steve Dotto’s CyberSafe DVD.*


Admission: Free 


When:   Wednesday, October 28 @ 7pm


Where:  Michael J. Fox Theatre (7373 MacPherson 


If you are interested in attending this event, please RSVP to � HYPERLINK "mailto:burnabyonlinepac@gmail.com" \t "_blank" �burnabyonlinepac@gmail.com�.  Be sure to include your full name and the number of seats that you would like to reserve.  


*Drop-ins are also welcome, with priority seating for those who register by Friday October 23/09


Steve Dotto's CyberSafe videos can be viewed online at 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.learnnowbc.ca/lnbcresources/cybersafe/default.aspx" \t "_blank" �http://www.learnnowbc.ca/lnbcresources/cybersafe/default.aspx� 








All Mundy Road Elementary Parents/Gaurdians are welcome to attend all PAC Meetings.





The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, November 6, 2009.  9:10 am in the School Library





SEE YOU THERE!








